
 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

TAKEUCHI PRODUCTION REACHES 300,000 UNITS 
Takeuchi Japan: We are pleased to announce that Takeuchi’s cumulative total for 
manufactured machines reached 300,000 units on May 9, 2017. 

It has been 47 years since our production began in 1971.  Takeuchi is proud of this 
accomplishment and we will continue to provide high-quality products that contribute to 
the people and society for many years to come. 

 
 

 
 

For more information, please contact:  
Tammie Snodgrass, Takeuchi Marketing 
tsnodgras@takeuchi-us.com 
Phone: 706-693-3633 
 

  


